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     This August, the John George Heymann line of 

the family will mark an historic occasion - their 

100th consecutive Reunion!  Few families can 

boast of such an event, and all Heymanns, 

Heimanns, Heymans, Heimans, and Hymans are 

encouraged to attend. A wonderful day of fellow-

ship is guaranteed and walks down Memory Lane 

are anticipated. In case the inducement of family 

bonding is not sufficient, there will also be a    

barbecue and potluck lunch following the church  

service at the historic church at Hunt’s Corners.  

Volleyball, corn hole, and many other games and 

activities for cousins of all ages will be provided. 

     Those wishing to spend the weekend may 

book a room at the nearby family-owned Bed & 

Breakfast, rent rooms in nearby Bellevue or   

Norwalk hotels, or camp on the grounds near the 

shelter house.  William and Donna Seaman have 

graciously offered to open their in-ground pool to 

cousins who wish to arrive Saturday and spend 

extra time with family.  The Seamans will also 

host a bonfire, hotdog roast, and corn roast on 

Saturday evening. For information regarding the  

B & B, camping, and to RSVP for Saturday arrival, 

cousins are asked to contact Donna Seaman at 

donnaseaman@att.net as soon as possible.    

HEYMANN 
Historical Society 

Please Join Us 
for the 

100th Annual  

John George Heymann  

Family Reunion  
Sunday, August 6th, 2017  

at Hunt’s Corners 
 

9:30 a.m. Registration at 

Friendship Hall, Located at 

the NW corner of Route 547 

and Sandhill Rd  

10:30 a.m. Hunt’s Corners 

Church Service,  

4552 State Route 547 

Noon Reunion Potluck Lunch 

at Friendship Hall.  
Bring your favorite dishes to pass  

and stories to share! Table service and 

drinks will be provided. 
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Plans for the 2020 Trip to Europe  

Hello Cousins, 

      I know that is seems early, but 2020 will be here more 

quickly than you think. We are starting our plans for our next 

trip to Europe.  At this time, in addition to Oberammergau, the 

following top our list of possible places to enjoy: Neuschwan-

stein, Hohenschwangau, Dachau, Linderhof, the Eagle’s Nest, 

Nuremburg, the Black Forest, Salzburg, Heidelburg, and Rothen-

burg.  The two weeks will end with a visit to the home of our 

ancestors in Kaltenholzhausen and Burgschwalbach with a tour 

of the church and castle (if the remodeling is finished).  Karl will 

determine the best sites, activities, and restaurants for the   

cousins.  As those of you who have travelled with us in the past 

know, whatever Karl plans for us will make this excursion a 

most memorable vacation.  The trip will most likely be scheduled for early August. We currently have twenty-

nine paid deposits ($500.00) for the forty seats available.  I am expecting the cost to be more than $5,000.00 

per person and less than $6,000.00, but it will be some time before I know the total cost per person as the 

flight cost will not be available until one year from our return. I have not yet set up a suggested payment 

schedule for those who prefer to make regular payments and want to avoid the burden of a huge final       

payment.  I will do this in the near future for those who wish to budget monthly for the trip.  I am accepting 

initial and additional deposits from those who choose to send them. Please make all checks payable to 

“Heymann Historical Trip” and mail them to: Jackie Hyman, 302 North Cherry Street, Paulding, Ohio 45879. 

I am looking forward to a great opportunity to see and do wonderful things in the company of our Heymann 

cousins.  I hope that you will be able to join us.                                          -Submitted by Jackie Hyman  

Updated Heymann Genealogy Book Available in August 

          Those of you who are familiar with the Heymann Historical Society will certainly acknowledge the  

                   impressive and unique qualities of this familial organization. Formally organized in 1981, this Not-For-

Profit group seeks to promote our family’s heritage in numerous ways.  Some of the most valuable 

resources we have are the books which have been produced throughout the years which    

chronicle the history of the Heymann and Heimann families across continents for centuries. The     

compilation of this vast amount of genealogical and historical data has been the work of numerous  

 dedicated family members.   

        For the last several years, the HHS Board has been searching for a willing genealogist to create an updated 

supplement to the “Big Blue Book” written by Reva June Nasby which provided information on the branches of 

the family through 1997.  Now, twenty years after the last Heymann volume, Ed Rose, Jr., HHS Board Member 

and dedicated genealogist, has compiled and published Supplement A of the Heymann History and        

Genealogy 1997-2017. The hardbound, 135 page book provides more recent family history as well as correc-

tions and additions to the 1997 book.  The HHS has made 200 copies available for purchase. The society and the 

entire Heymann family is grateful to Ed for the time, effort, and professional skill he has dedicated to this worthy 

project. We also thank each family member who submitted biographical data for inclusion in the update. 

     Supplement A will be unveiled and available for purchase at the celebration of the 100th anniversary of the 

John George Heymann family reunion on Sunday, August 6th at the pavilion at Hunts Corners.  The cost of the 

book is $30, and copies of the previous book will also be available for purchase at the reunion for those family 

members wishing to own the set.  These resources are invaluable to those of us who are interested in learning 

about and preserving our family’s history and make meaningful gifts and family heirlooms for generations.  For 

those family members who cannot attend the reunion in August, the remainder of the books will be available for 

purchase after the reunion by contacting Jackie Hyman (Info available on page 8) beginning in September, 2017.   
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Replacement of Church Doors  

 Heymann Historical Society 

Officers and Trustees 2016-2017 

 
President: David A. Hyman 419.399.4659 

Vice President: Duane Heyman 734.241.0252 

Secretary: William C. Seaman 313.884.0624 

Treasurer: Kurt E. Heyman 419.433.6671 
 

 

Trustees: 

     Scott Bailey            Ulrike Gapp          

     Matt Heyman          Neil Horn 

     Beth Horvatich       Rachel M. Parrett       

     Louis H. Zorn         Ed Rose, Jr. 

The Newsletter is published by the Heymann 

Historical Society, twice each year.  If you 

would like to contribute to this publication, 

please send information to: 
 

Rachel Parrett 

607 North Williams Street 

Paulding, Ohio 45879 

E-mail: heymannhistorical@yahoo.com 
 

Changes of Address should be sent to: 
Jane Heyman Tinker 

13211 Patten Tract Road 

Monroeville, Ohio 44847   

Email: ehfinc@frontier.com 

Contact Information for the HHS 

From the Desk of the President... 

Dear Cousins:  

     Your Board met earlier this month for its normal spring 

meeting. The Church’s need for new front doors due to leakage 

and general moisture concerns was pointed out. Board member 

Matt Heyman agreed to provide the labor and skill to take care 

of the removal of the old doors and to replace them with     

appropriate modern doors. I am happy to be able to tell you 

that this has already been accomplished. Matt’s alacrity in    

completing this is much appreciated.  

     Board member Ed Rose has finished the herculean task of 

updating the family genealogy book from 1997 to the  present! 

This has been one of the Society’s goals for several years and, in 

conjunction with the “Blue” genealogy book which preceded it, 

provides a family resource of unparalleled importance and value. 

Read further in this Newsletter for information as to its date of 

availability and cost.  

     The 2020 trip to Europe is approaching, and there is great 

interest within the family for a chance to attend. Jackie Hyman 

has been in communication with our tour leader, Karl 

Schlederer, and you can depend upon a wonderful itinerary for 

those who are able to attend! Oberammergau is just one of the 

unforgettable places to be savored and appreciated over the 

planned vacation abroad spanning a two week period.  

     We are very fortunate to have our strong family connection 

and I encourage you to deepen your interest and participation in 

it. It is a pleasure to serve as your president.  

                    -Sincerely, David A. Hyman 

The HHS continues to make improvements to the 

church at Hunt’s Corners. In April of this year, Board 

Member Matt Heyman replaced the dilapidated wooden 

doors on the church with new, steel doors. The total cost 

for the project was $1,320.00 for doors and trim. Matt’s 

nephew, Andy Wilhelm (son of Lisa Heyman Wilhelm), 

also helped install the doors. 

                               -Photo courtesy of Beth Horvatich 

"People will not look forward to posterity who never look backward to their ancestors."  

— Edmund Burke  
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Ruth E. Berner of Norwalk, OH, born Sept. 28, 1924 - Dec. 17, 2016, age 92, pg 221 

William H. Weber of Bellevue, OH, born Feb. 25, 1931 - Mar. 20, 2017, age 86, pg 579 

In Memoriam 
Our prayers go out to the families and friends of the following individuals.  

Heyman Family Reunion Minutes from 1898 

    Among the many treasured documents of the Heymann His-

torical Society are records of family gatherings spanning genera-

tions. What follows here is a transcription of the Minutes from the 

50th Anniversary Celebration of the Heyman Family in 1898.   
 

The Heyman family history and reunion reports. 

The first Heyman family reunion was held Sept. 8, 1898 at 

the home of John P. Heyman celebrating the 50th anniver-

sary of the settling of the Heyman family at Hunts Corners, 

Huron County, Ohio. The majority of the Heymans at this 

time were living in the Buckeye state where the first of the 

family in America settled. Phillip W. was the "Columbus" of 

the Heyman family as he came to America ahead of his par-

ent and discovered Hunts Corners.  John G. and Mary    

Heyman coming to America from Nassau, Germany in 1848. 

They remained in New York State a short time and then 

came by boat from Buffalo to Sandusky and located at Hunts 

Corners. It was then a great wilderness. With the Father's 

and Mother's thrift and vigilance, with the son’s help, they 

cleared acres of land and soon had their farm improved and 

erected buildings as necessity demanded. The parents lived 

to see that entire section transformed into prosperous 

farms. John G. and Mary Heyman were the parents of 10 

children six of whom were living and in attendance at this 

50th anniversary celebration. They were Phillip W. of Wood 

County, Henry of Kansas, George W., John P. and William F. 

of Hunts Comers and Mrs. Chas. Mohr of Haskins, Ohio. 

There were 178 descendants of John G. and Mary Heyman 

living in America and 2l in Germany at this time. John G. 

Heyman was born Sept 1 ,1795, died Sept 9, 1881. Mary M. 

Heyman was born April 14,1796, died March 29,1872" And 

after 19 years had elapsed and only one of the second gen-

eration living which was Jeanette Heyman, wife of John P. 

Heyman. The idea arouse in the minds of some of the 

younger generation, why not have another Heyman reunion. 

It was now only talked about but arranged for to be held at 

the home of W. A. Heyman, Helena, Ohio on Sat., Sept 

22,1917. Jeanette Heyman was appointed our honorary 

President. She appointing here W. A. to act in her place. 

The above invitation to the 1898 Heyman reunion  

reads as follows: 

You are respectfully invited to attend the  

Fiftieth Anniversary Celebration  

of the settling of the  

Heyman Family  

at Hunt’s Corners, Ohio on  

Thursday, September 8, 1898  

at residence of J. P. Heyman 
 

-Image courtesy of Kurt Heyman 

"If you don’t recount your family history, it will be lost. Honor your own stories and tell 

them too. The tales may not seem very important, but they are what binds families and 

makes each of us who we are. " -Madeleine Engle 



 

419-355-8368 
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Minutes from Spring Board Meeting 

     The Spring Meeting of the Heymann Historical Society was held on March 26, 2017 in Grand Rapids, Ohio.  The meeting 

was called to order at 1:21 PM. Board members present were David Hyman, Duane Heyman, William Seaman, Kurt Hey-

man, Matt Heyman, Neil Horn, Beth Horvatich, Rachel Parrett and Ed Rose. Scott Bailey, Ulrike Gapp and Lou Zorn were 

not present. Minutes of the September 25, 2016 fall meeting were read by the secretary William Seaman.  Neil Horn made 

the motion to accept the minutes as read, and Duane Heyman seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously. 

     Kurt Heyman presented the treasurer’s report. The first segment of Kurt’s presentation covered audits conducted on 

the 2014, 2015 and 2016 fiscal years for the society by Albert Horn Jr. Kurt and David met with Al the day before the spring 

meeting to have the audits performed.  The good news is that both Al and the society’s record keeping are in excellent 

shape. Kurt discussed the income statement, balance sheet, asset balances, and inventory balances in full detail. Donations 

were substantially up due to proceeds from Reverend Lloyd Linder’s estate.  The long misplaced Jacob Heyman safe was 

discovered by Kurt under a tarp in the south end of David Seaman’s and William Seaman’s barn at 3036 Sandhill Road. The 

ferocious canine which occupied this barn residence passed away, enabling a more thorough search and the discovery 

(without being bitten by a large, crazy dog) of the safe. Neil Horn moved to accept the treasurer’s report, and Duane Hey-

man seconded the motion. The motion passed without dissent. Subsequent to the recent discovery of the Jacob Heyman 

safe a motion was made by Neil Horn to contact the former owner, and to have that owner retrieve the safe before the 

2017 fall meeting, and to forfeit any claim of ownership of the safe if not retrieved by that time.  The motion was seconded 

by Duane Heyman and the motion passed unanimously.  

     Old Business: the Society internet website and newsletter segment was presented by Rachel Parrett.  Rachel is always 

looking for additional stories that would be of interest to our relatives, and is also looking for a quick turnaround on the 

meeting notes, etc. Rachel will promote the August 2017 family reunion, allegedly the 100th anniversary of this branch of the 

Heymann family. Rachel also noted that our website is not getting any views from our relatives. Some plan will have to be 

formulated to drive more traffic to the website. 

     Update on the supplement to the Heymann/Heimann Genealogy: This segment was presented by Ed Rose.  Ed has done 

great work in updating the genealogy. The supplement is approximately 150 pages and contains approximately 1450 names. 

Ed presented the options for binding the new supplement, some options were more durable than others.  After voting 6 to 

3 in favor of a hardbound book option for the supplement, Ed was authorized by a unanimously passed motion to check with 

the printer in Worthington, Ohio to see if a hardbound edition could also be an option from them.  Ed expects the turn-

around time for the supplement printing to be two to three weeks.  After some discussion, William Seaman moved to price 

the new supplement at $30 at the reunion in August 2017, and $30 plus shipping and handling if the new supplement must 

be mailed to the purchaser. Neil Horn seconded the motion and it passed without dissent. For comparison purposes, the big 

blue family history book is priced at $50. Duane Heyman then moved to authorize Ed Rose to print/purchase 200 copies of 

the new supplement. Neil Horn seconded the motion it also passed without dissent.  Jackie Hyman will look into the cost of 

clear plastic covers for the new supplement hard bound books, as a possible accessory. 

     Gifts received by the society: A list of donors for 2016 was distributed by Kurt, and as stated earlier the estate of Lloyd 

Linder was the largest donation to the society in 2016. Sale of bricks and gift items: Kurt reported very minimal sales of 

bricks – 1 to 2.  Jackie Hyman stated she had sold multiple genealogy books since our last meeting. Jackie has cookbooks still 

available as well.  2020 Cousins trip to Europe: Jackie Hyman updated the board on this issue.  Jackie has had recent contact 

with Karl – our tour guide. At the time of the meeting, 26 people have signed up for the trip. We can accept additional indi-

viduals for the trip. After some discussion, our preferred time to travel there would be the first half of August 2020.  The 

group will spend two nights in the vicinity of Oberammergau in order to see the Passion Play. The cost of the trip will in-

clude tickets to the Passion Play. We are confident that Karl will have an excellent itinerary for the group. Final full payment 

of the cost of the trip, which is unknown at this time, would be due 90 days before the trip departure, so sometime near the 

end of April 2020. 

     Door Replacement: The exterior doors of the church are old, warped and in need of replacement. Matt Heyman submit-

ted an estimate to replace those two exterior doors. It was the consensus that steel doors would be the best option – since 

the doors face south and would better resist warping than wood doors. With labor and materials, the approximate cost 

would be between $1600 and $1700. Kurt Heyman made the motion to have the steel doors ordered and installed. Neil 

Horn seconded the motion and it passed without dissent. Matt hopes to have the doors installed by the end of April 2017. 

     New Business - Painting of the church: The church was last painted in 2009. Matt Heyman will contact the painter who 

last worked on the church to get an estimate for repainting the whole structure.  2017 100-year anniversary of reunion - 

Kurt suggested we offer support to Catharine Downing so that we have a successful and well attended reunion. At 3:19 PM 

Duane Heyman moved to adjourn the meeting. Beth Horvatich seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 

                                                                                                                       -Respectfully Submitted by William Seaman 



     The following is a transcription of the Minutes of the 1917 Heyman family reunion which took place in Helena, Ohio.  

     The second Heyman family reunion was held on Saturday, Sept. 22, 1917 at the beautiful home of W. A. Heyman, Helena, 

Sandusky County, Ohio. There were about 150 present, following a very sumptuous dinner such as the Heyman's were noted 

for, was a short programme. History of the Heyman family was read by Mrs. Louisa E. Ross, Weston, Ohio. The report of the 

50th anniversary of the settlement of the Heyman family at Hunts Corners was read by Dan Heyman Jr. following was a song 

by John Jr. and Robert McKee, "We are little Soldiers." Also a recitation by Gladys Heyman. The following officers were 

elected for the following year, President, W. A. Heyman, Secretary and Treasurer-Mrs. Flora M. McKee, Weston, Ohio, Cor. 

Secretary Mrs. Louisa E. Ross, Weston. Ohio. Executive committee was appointed by Pres. and Sec. namely Mrs. Louisa E 

Ross, Weston, Ohio, Phillip Ziss, Haskins, Ohio, Mrs. Lydia Dauer, Haskins, O(hio), Dan Heyman, Monroeville, Ohio, Louis P 

Heyman Bellevue, O(hio), Mrs. Paulina Shutzberg, Haskins, Ohio, Oliver Heyman, Bellevue, Ohio. 

     A motion was carried to hold the next reunion on Saturday, Aug. 24-1918 at Fremont Fair grounds, Fremont, Ohio. A 

collection was taken which amounted to $l1.40. A picture of the family group was taken and 25 pictures were sold. 

     A vote of thanks was tendered Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Heyman for their royal hospitality. After singing "God be with you till 

we meet again", all adjourned feeling glad that this reunion had been revived. Expenses for the year were as follows: Secretary 

book - $1.50, Family record book - $.60, Renting of chairs and dishes - $2.50, Printing and mailing of 1918 reunion - $3.25, 

Total - $7.95. Amount of collection - $11.40. Balance - $3.45     -Flora McKee, Secretary 
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The Heyman Family Reunion in 1917 

In the News 100 Years Ago... 

     In 1917 the Great War was waging in Europe. In January of that year, the British intercepted 

the notorious Zimmermann Telegram. At the end of the same month, Germany announced the 

initiation of their policy of unrestricted submarine warfare. The United States adopted a policy of 

“Armed Neutrality,” and on April 6th, the US issued a formal declaration of war against Germany.   

     Among the first wave of men to enter into service for our country was Norwalk, Ohio native 

Stephen C. Heyman, pictured at left.  Heyman was one of the first residents of Huron County to 

enter into combat on behalf of the United States.  Many others followed, including several more 

Heymans of Huron County who served overseas beginning in 1918.  Nearly one year from the 

date he entered into service, Stephen C. Heyman was killed in action on October 4, 1918 in the 

Argonne Drive. 

Other Interesting Happenings in 1917 
-73 die when the Silvertown munitions factory in Essex, England explodes.  
-The Red Sox sell Smokey Joe Wood, his arm dead at 26, to the Cleveland Indians for $15,000  
-Gangster Al Capone is wounded and garners the nickname “Scarface” 
-In March, the Russian Revolution rages and Czar Nicholas II abdicates the throne 
-Tornadoes kill 211 people over 4 days in the Midwestern United States 
-Seattle is the first U.S. team to win the Stanley Cup in hockey 
-The U.S. purchases the Danish West Indies for $25 million and renames them the Virgin Islands  
-Jeanette Rankin of MT begins term as first female member of the U.S. House of Representatives 
-Munitions factory explosion at Eddystone, Pennsylvania kills 133 workers  
-The Selective Service Act is passed in May, requiring all male citizens and intended citizens, between 
the ages of 21 and 30, to register their names for possible enrollment in the U.S. military 
-The Great Fire of Atlanta displaces approximately 10,000 people with only one fatality  

-Russian newspaper Pravda calls for the killing of all capitalists, priests, and officers  
-October Revolution in Russia; Lenin and Bolsheviks seize power, capture the Winter Palace, overthrow the Provisional Government  
-1st class U.S. mail increases price to 3 cents per ounce  
-In December, the United States becomes the 13th country to declare war on Austria during World War I  
-An armistice is reached between the new Russian Bolshevik government and the Central Powers 
-The 18th Amendment, authorizing prohibition of alcohol, is approved by the U.S. Congress and sent to the states for ratification  
-Notable Births in 1917: Ella Fitzgerald, Louis Zamperini, John Fitzgerald Kennedy, Zsa Zsa Gabor, Raymond Burr, Dean Martin, John Birks 
"Dizzy" Gillespie, Phyllis Diller, Robert Mitchum, Red Auerbach, Jo Stafford, and Indira Gandhi 
-Notable Deaths in 1917: William “Buffalo Bill” Cody, Admiral George Dewey, Andrew Murray, Ferdinand von Zeppelin, Scott Joplin,  
Edgar Degas, Mata Hari, Queen Liliuokalani, Emile Durkheim, and Auguste Rodin 
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Thank  You for Supporting the HHS 

Charitable Giving 
    The Heymann Historical Society is a Not-For-Profit corporation established December 15, 1981, dedicated to 
promoting our family heritage by preserving the Hunt’s Corners Church, researching and publishing the family 
genealogy and preserving family memorabilia. Please consider reducing your Federal Income Taxes, estate taxes, 

and avoid paying capital gains taxes on the current value of any stock you may wish to transfer to the HHS.  If 
you have any questions regarding how to transfer your stock to the Heymann Historical Society, please give 

Board President and attorney David Hyman a call, and he will be glad to assist you.  Office Ph: 419.399.4916 or 
Home Ph: 419.399.4659.   

     Naming an organization and giving a life insurance policy is another way of completing your plans to help an 
organization to continue after your death and is a nice way to be remembered.  A monetary gift in memory of, 

or in honor of, a loved one is another fine way to support the society.  Contributions and memorials may be 
mailed at any time to: Heymann Historical Society, Kurt Heyman— 2417 Mudbrook Rd, Huron, Ohio 44839.  

Ph: 419.433.6671 (Heymann Historical Society—Federal Tax ID # 34-1365013) 
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HEYMANN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
Memorials & Contributions 

November 1, 2016 - April 24, 2017 

   

The Steeple Group   Named Memorial 

($500.00 Plus)   

Reverend Lloyd H Linder Estate Fremont, Ohio  

Duane A & Laurel Heyman Monroe, Michigan  

Keith & Charissa L Hines Milton, Delaware Cleo & Kathleen Heyman 

   

The Bell Tower Group   

($250.01 to $499.99)   

   

The Choir Loft Group   

($50.01 to $250.00)   

Deborah A. Alley North Reading, MA Matched by Schneider Electric 

Mark Lawrence & Dell Your Cause Arlington, Tennessee Florence Heyman Purcell & Gerald 

Susan D & Eugene Dursin Captain Cook, Hawaii  

Glen A Heyman North Las Vegas, Nevada  

R Pat & Cheryl Hyman Punta Gorda, Florida  

Elden H & Lenore Plue Westland, Michigan Chase B Heyman 

Schneider Electric North America Princeton, New Jersey To match Deborah Alley donation 

William C & Donna Seaman Harper Woods, Michigan  

   

The Altar Group   

(up to $50.00)   

Kari E Asmus Etna, New Hampshire  

Ulrike Heymann Gapp Burgschwabach Ruth Berner 

Lois M Hockman Lombard, Illinois  

Mel Poeppelman Bellevue, Ohio  

James A & Cynthia Porter Hicksville, Ohio  

   



HEYMANN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
5264 HUBER ROAD 

NORWALK, OHIO 44857 
 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 
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Please Note: Do NOT use 

the address on this page for 

HHS correspondence.  

Please choose the address 

from those listed on Page 3 

that matches the type of 

information you are 

sending.  Thank you. 

Heymann Coat of Arms Note Cards 

Priced at just $12 for a pack of 8 blank 
cards with envelopes.   

 
HHS 6th Trip DVD 

See the sights of Italy, Austria, & Germany 
from the comfort of your own home! This 

50 minute DVD features beautiful, cap-
tioned pictures of the Heymann Cousins’ 

2014 Trip to Europe accompanied by a 
soundtrack of Italian music.  

Just $15!  
 

Heymann Christmas Bulb 
This lovely round ornament features the 

Heymann Coat of Arms in red, blue, and 
silver printed on a frosted white back-

ground.  The reverse of the ornament dis-

plays the society’s name and the year 2010.                
Ornament: $12.50 

 With Display Stand: $17.50 
 
  

 

Wooden Replica of 
Hunt’s Corners 

Church  
was $20,  

NOW $17.50 

Collectibles 

SALE! 150th Anniversary paperweight  
etched glass Heymann Coat of Arms and 

dates 1848–1998 Was $30, NOW $20 
 

SALE! 150th Anniversary glass tree      
ornament etched with Heymann Coat of 

Arms and dates 1848–1998  
Was $15, NOW $10 

 
Heymann Family Tapestry Afghan  

(Multicolor, 54”x70”) includes Coat of  
Arms, Hunt’s Corners Church, Church at 

Burgschwalbach, Castle at Burgschwalbach, 
Church at Kaltenholzhausen  

$75.00 Each (only 3 left)  
 

Books 

SALE! Heymann Family Cookbook,  
84 pgs. Was $10,  NOW $7.50 

 
LIMITED SUPPLY! 

Heymann Genealogy Book 
was $75, NOW $50 

Pair with the new update to be sold  
at the August reunion. 

 
 Call Jackie for availability of  

Hats, Polos, Jackets, and Sweatshirts.  

For more information, or to place an order, please contact Jackie Hyman at 302 N Cherry St, Paulding, OH 45879. She can also be 

reached by telephone at 419.399.4659, or by email at djhyman2@hotmail.com to answer any questions. All prices include shipping.  

All of the net proceeds from these items go to the restoration and upkeep of the Hunt’s Corners Church and Friendship Hall.  

Please note: Payment must be made when item is ordered.   

Checks should be payable to the Heymann Historical Society.   

Gifts for Grads, Weddings, & More! 
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